
	 On 6 January 2014, Dr. Amorn Owatworakit, Assistant Dean School of Science together with the Lecturers 

of School of Science Mae Fah Luang University (MFU) welcomed the students and staff from the Princess 

Chulabhorn’s College Chiang Rai and Tokyo Gakugei Science High School, Japan. The purpose of this visit is to 

provide information about the School of Science, MFU in particular on Bacherol’s Degree and research area in 

order to encourage and inspire students in learning science. 
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